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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender
and know the content is safe.

Dear whom it may concern,

| hope this email finds you well. | am writing to express my strong opposition to the proposed establishment of a
rubbish tip in Lidcombe. As a concerned resident and taxpayer, | firmly believe that this decision would have
detrimental effects on our community and the surrounding environment.

Firstly, Lidcombe is a densely populated area with numerous residential neighborhoods, schools, and recreational
spaces. The introduction of a rubbish tip in such close proximity to these areas would pose significant health risks to
the residents, especially due to potential air and water pollution. It is crucial to prioritize the well-being and safety of
our community members, particularly children and the elderly, who are more vulnerable to the negative impacts of
waste management facilities.

Moreover, Lidcombe is an increasingly diverse and multicultural suburb that has been actively working towards
fostering a sense of community pride and enhancing its aesthetic appeal. Introducing a rubbish tip in the area would
tarnish the image of our neighborhood and hinder the ongoing efforts to create a clean, attractive, and livable
environment for all residents. It is essential to maintain a positive perception of Lidcombe to attract investments,
promote local businesses, and sustain a high quality of life for its inhabitants.

Furthermore, the proposed rubbish tip may result in a decline in property values in Lidcombe and its surrounding
areas. Homeowners have invested their hard-earned savings to create homes for their families, and a nearby waste
management facility could have a negative impact on property prices. This would not only affect current residents
but also discourage potential buyers from investing in the area, leading to an overall decrease in economic growth
and stability.

I urge the council to explore alternative solutions that prioritize sustainability, waste reduction, and the well-being
of our community. Investing in comprehensive recycling programs, promoting waste education initiatives, and
encouraging responsible waste management practices would be far more beneficial in the long run. By focusing on
these alternatives, we can work towards a cleaner and greener future without compromising the health, aesthetics,
and economic vitality of Lidcombe.

| kindly request that the council reconsider its decision to establish a rubbish tip in Lidcombe and actively involve the
community in the decision-making process. It is essential to listen to the concerns and feedback of the residents
who will be directly impacted by such a facility. Public consultation and open dialogue would allow for a more
comprehensive understanding of the potential consequences and foster a sense of shared responsibility in finding
sustainable waste management solutions.

Thank you for taking the time to consider my concerns. | trust that you will prioritize the best interests of the
Lidcombe community and work towards a solution that upholds the values and aspirations of our vibrant
neighborhood. | look forward to hearing your response and the steps the council plans to take in addressing these
concerns.
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Yours sincerely,
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